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Indoor Inter Club Postal League

Winter 2019 / 2020 / Summer 2020
We as a county will again be running a Postal League during this Indoor Season, this is to encourage some friendly inter club competition without the need to travel and to encourage archers and clubs to start to think about shooting and supporting other clubs within the county’s competitions.

Another of the aims of a inter club postal league is to find out who the in-form archers are and to help Sean Fox the County Team Manager when it comes to selecting archers for the county Squad to represent our county in competitions.

The competition for this winter will take the form of a Portsmouth postal league, in the same sort of variation as the BA Postal League which some of the county’s clubs already participate in.

For clubs that do not have facilities to accommodate a 20 yard range it is acceptable to shoot the longest distance possible on a 40cm face, please contact the County Team manager if this is the case.

.

The team composition:

Compound – team comprising of up to three archers any gender

Recurve – team comprising of up to three archers any gender

Barebow – team comprising of up to two archers any gender

Longbow – team comprising of up to two archers any gender

The scores from each club will be collated at the end of the month and points awarded as below for each discipline:

10 points for the winning club

6 points for second place

4 points for third place

2 points for fourth place

1 point for any other placing.

The competition will take place including December 2019 and to include March 2020, with scores each month to be submitted by 5th of the following month via the Norfolk Archery Website.

Results will be published on the NAA website and in the county newsletter and to all club organisers.
